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6th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We plan to celebrate our Y4 topic this term by having a ‘Victorian day’ on Thursday 26th 
May. The adults and children will be in role, imagining what it would have been like to go to 
school in Victorian Britain. 
 
We would like the children to dress up for the day, as Victorian school children. Please do 
not go to any expense by buying items, your child should be able to advise what they can 
wear (for example, simple black and white clothing). 
 
During the day the children will learn how to use printing to make artwork in the style of 
Victorian artist William Morris. We will also be enjoying afternoon tea, which will include 
Victoria sponge cake and English breakfast tea. Please fill in the slip below to give 
permission for this activity and indicate if your child has any allergies we need to be aware 
of. To cover the cost of the day, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £1.50 which may 
be paid via Parent Pay.  
 
If you have any queries, please let the school office know or email a member of the Year 4 
team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Lloyd and Miss Kelly 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Year 4 Allergy Slip – Victorian WOW Day, Thursday 26th May 

Name of child………………………………………………………………………………  Class……………………. 

My child has the following allergies / has no allergies …………………………………………………    

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
 I have paid a voluntary contribution of £1.50 on Parent Pay 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 


